
It has been a busy week in school!  
Linford and Bradgate Classes have been to 

Stonehurst Farm… 

 
 

 
… and some of our KS2 pupils took part in an 

inter-school girls’ football tournament at 
Wreake Valley and had a blast! 

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 
Excellence 

Dear parents, 

I want to say a huge thank you and well done to the Linford Class Team who 

have, led by Mrs Miller (Cover Supervising), maintained continuity, high 

standards of learning and fun whilst Mrs Hamm and Mrs Burfoot have been 

absent. I am leading on planning in Linford and we will provide further news on 

staffing when we have it.  
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Dates for your Diary 

Parents evenings     Tuesday 15th and Thursday 17th October 

Half Term      w/c Monday 21st October  

Bhangra dancing sessions in school  Tuesday 29th October  

PTA Pumpkin carving competition  Thursday 31st October 

Old John Forest School    Friday 1st November - 22nd November (weekly)  

PTA Halloween disco    Saturday 2nd November 3.30-5.30pm 

School photos      Thursday 7th November (school uniform please) 

Cheese and wine evening    Tuesday 12th November 7pm, Village Hall 

Flu immunisations      Friday 29th November 

Winter Song Festival (KS2 choir)   Tuesday 3rd December  

Village Christmas Event and School Fair  Thursday 5th December 

KS1 Winter Play @The Linford   TBC 

KS1 Nativity @ All Saints    Monday 16th December 2pm  

KS2 Carol Service @All Saints   Wednesday 18th December 6pm 

End of term      Friday 20th December 

Meanwhile, Old John helped to host the Village Coffee and Cake event. We had a lovely email from someone 
who had attended saying:   
I'd like to praise your fantastic students, upon meeting them several times at the coffee morning across the road. 
They are a joy to be with - so polite, kind and chatty. I am a carer for an older lady who loves children and she really 
enjoys the mornings when she has met your students, as have I... They really are a credit to your school and teach-
ing staff... We are full of cake and biscuits after this morning, much appreciating the lovely baking too!

Harvest 

Thank you everyone for 
your generosity with 
harvest donations. If 
anyone is able to help 

with delivering items to Falcon Support 
Services in Loughborough please con-
tact the Office.  

Staff absences 
Our thanks to parents for your under-
standing whilst Mrs Burfoot and Mrs 
Hamm are away from school. We will 

be rescheduling the Year R/Year 1 
Reading Information evening and par-

ents evenings for Linford after half 
term.  More details to follow.  


